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Highlights



  Where Are You Hiding Now? a Puzzling Hidden
Objects Activity Book Bobo's Adult Activity
Books,2016-08-06 For adults, playing hidden
pictures makes a terrific past time. The game
boosts focus and concentration, which are skills
that may be quite difficult to achieve because of
today's fast-paced living. Try to play one
exercise today and you will notice an almost
immediate sense of peace envelope you. Buy a copy
now!
  The Ultimate Game of Hide and Seek. a Hidden
Object Activity Book Activibooks For
Kids,2016-05-25 Bond over a game of paper-based
hide and seek! This activity book is perfect for
weekend getaways, vacations and even staycations.
It allows you to play with your child and assess
his/her object constancy and visual discrimination
skills, along with fine-ground perception. You can
also tell if your child is patient and relaxed
enough to learn in school and at home. Secure a
copy now!
  The Hardest Hidden Pictures Book Ever
Highlights,2021-03-09 Packed with dozens of the
most difficult Hidden Pictures puzzles Highlights
has ever created, this book is perfect for
advanced puzzlers ages 8-12 looking for a next-
level challenge! This jam-packed collection
includes over 80 advanced Hidden Pictures puzzles,
including photo puzzles, puzzles without clues,
puzzles with scrambled clues and more. A great
gift for anyone who loves a puzzle challenge, this
engaging activity book is filled with more than
1,500 total objects to find. Kids (and grown-ups,
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too) will need to keep their eyes peeled searching
through hilarious scenes like sloths playing ping
pong, dogs enjoying a fiesta, and a fishy
carnival. There are both full-color and classic
black-and-white scenes to solve. Over 125 pages of
puzzles adds up to hours of screen-free fun, great
for keeping kids engaged during road trips or
rainy afternoons at home. Plus, this book is
crafted by puzzle experts to include learning
benefits parents can count on. Searching for
hidden objects is a great way for kids to develop
important school skills like vocabulary,
concentration and visual perception. Every puzzle
solved will boost kids’ confidence and encourage
them to take on new challenges.
  Find It Elle Simms,2018-06-07 This fun picture
puzzle book contains 16 fun and challenging hidden
objects games for kids age 4-7. Inside this
activity book for kids are many objects to
discover. The brain teaser puzzles in this book
are cute and colorful. Each one is comprised of
dozens of smaller pictures. Most objects are in
pairs (some threes) - they have at least one
match. But there is one odd one out - one that
DOES NOT have a match! Your mission is to Find
which one of these things is not like the others,
the one that is the only object like it on the
page. FEATURES: 16 colorful hidden pictures games
3 spot the differences games 1 create your own
spot the difference game THEMES: SPACE DINOSAURS
FLOWERS FAST FOOD OWLS MONSTERS ARROWS SCHOOL
FISHING BIRDS TROPICAL FOREST SWEETS OCEAN FARM
ALPHABET Children of preschool age to grade 2 will
enjoy this activity book. It aids in focus and
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concentration, matching skills, memory, and
finding similarities and differences. Find It
makes an excellent birthday gift, Christmas
present or stocking stuffer. Bring it on long car
rides, or as an airplane book, a quiet book for
church or waiting rooms. Give as a daycare
graduation gift, JK graduation gift or
kindergarten gift. Perfect for both boys and
girls!
  Jane Jensen Anastasia Salter,2017-04-06 In the
1990s, the Personal Computer (or PC) was on the
rise in homes, and with it came new genres of
play. Yet most of the games in these new genres
featured fantasylands or humorous science fiction
landscapes with low stakes and little to suggest
the potential of the PC as a serious space for art
and play. Jane Jensen's work and landmark Gabriel
Knight series brought a new darkness and
personality to PC gaming, offering a first
powerful glimpse of what games could be as they
came of age. As an author and designer, Jensen
brought her approach as a designer-writer hybrid
to the forefront of game design, with an approach
to developing environments through detailed
research to make game settings come to life, an
attention to mature dilemmas and complex character
development, and an audience-driven vision for
genres reaching beyond the typical market
approaches of the gaming industry. With a brand
new interview with Jensen herself, Anastasia
Salter provides the first ever look Jensen's
impact and role in advancing interactive narrative
and writing in the game design process.
  Bear's Springtime Book of Hidden Things Gergely
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Dudás,2019-02-12 Explore a brightly colored world
bursting with spring flowers and adorable baby
animals in this Where’s Waldo? for the next
generation. Keep kids busy for hours as they
search for hidden treasures in this book from
internet sensation Gergely Dudás. Bear is tired of
the cold, dark winter—he’s going out to hunt for
spring! He puts on his rain boots and splashes his
way across town, searching for frogs at the pond,
baby chicks at the botanical garden, and
grasshoppers in the meadow. Can YOU help Bear find
springtime treasures? In this charming seek-and-
find, readers of all ages will discover an
illustrated wonderland that's irresistible—and
irresistibly challenging—and will return to it
again and again.
  Hidden Picture Challenge Stephen
Stanley,2000-02-01 Challenging visual puzzles ask
players to locate cowboy hats lost on a windy day,
find an ice cream cone, straw hat, and sunglasses
lost in a snowbound landscape, and more. 24
puzzles. Clues and solutions included.
  Best Hidden Pictures Puzzles EVER
Highlights,2021-08-03 Calling all junior
detectives and super seekers! This engaging 144-
page puzzle collection celebrates the very best of
Highlights Hidden Pictures puzzles. Kids will love
searching for 1,500+ hidden objects in a variety
of innovative seek-and-find puzzles, including
full-color, photo and classic black-and-white
scenes. With more than 20 different types of
Hidden Pictures puzzles, as well as fun and silly
facts about these unique creations, there's
something for everyone in this best of collection.



6

Created for puzzle-loving kids ages 6 to 106, this
book is bursting with classic puzzles, photo
puzzles, inverted puzzles, two-player puzzles, and
more, all woven together with Highlights’
signature wholesome humor. It provides hours of
puzzling fun for seek-and-find fans. While kids
have a blast finding hidden objects, they’re also
improving their visual perception, concentration
and attention to detail. This collection is
perfect entertainment for rainy days, after
school, car trips and a great addition to family
game night, too! Like all Highlights products, The
Best Hidden Pictures Puzzles EVER is well thought
out, well constructed and visually appealing in
order to bring kids meaningful benefits and
maximum fun.
  Finding Hidden Objects in Pictures Mohlac
Lachhab,2020-05-15 finding hidden objects in
pictures for children is a activity books for kids
and puzzle book, Puzzle fans who love finding
hidden objects in pictures will be delighted with
this book, About sixty visual bafflers challenge
monitors keen to find the objects and person
different. Smart kids can enjoy and challenge
hidden animal puzzle games and coloring, and they
can play detective, and find a teddy bear book,
find hidden objects picture puzzle book and color
hidden objects, and pinpoint other objects
positioned in out-of-the-ordinary places. Captions
beneath each illustration contain clues indicating
the number and kinds of articles hidden in the
drawings - all cleverly designed and rendered to
test the skills of children age 4-8 years as well
as kids 8-10 .
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  Hidden Pictures® Two-Player Puzzles
Highlights,2018-04-17 This book of two player
puzzles will engage and entertain kids in a
variety of ways - working cooperatively, taking
turns, or competing to solve double puzzles. With
more than 750 objects to find, kids will have
twice as much fun searching for them all! In a
unique new twist on our best-selling classic
Hidden Pictures® books, two players can puzzle at
the same time in a variety of ways--working
cooperatively, taking turns, or competing to solve
double puzzles. Each puzzle duo is carefully
designed to engage pairs of players while honing
their concentration skills and attention to
detail. With more than 1,200 objects to find
together, kids will have twice as much fun
searching for them all.
  In This Picture Elle Simms,2017-10-29 Do you
like puzzles? Do you have a keen eye? In This
Picture is a photographic hidden pictures book for
children. Filled with large, full color photos,
with DOZENS of objects hidden in each picture,
this book is sure to delight children of all ages.
The carefully crafted scenes are playful,
whimsical, and engaging. Many contain a hint of
humor. For example: fish flying animals in hats
and sunglasses a statue taking a selfie a dinosaur
eating a cupcake. For every sharply detailed
picture, there is a list of objects to find that
range from easy and obvious to difficult to spot,
making this picture puzzle book good for children
of all ages. Adults who enjoy hidden objects games
will like this book, too! This fun seek and find
book for kids will keep 'em busy for hours! It's
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perfect for: - rainy day activities - long car
rides - waiting rooms - quiet time - birthday and
Christmas gifts, stocking stuffers kids who don't
like to read - a gift for families with kids of
multiple ages INSIDE THIS EDITION: 3 bonus
pictures with one extra difficult object to find!
Are you up for the challenge? Do you think you can
spot them all? NOT JUST FOR KIDS - In This Picture
makes a good brain exercising game for Alzheimers
and seniors with dementia.
  Jumbo Book of Hidden Pictures
Highlights,2017-08-22 Keep little puzzlers busy
with over 1,500 hidden objects to discover! Kids
who love to figure it out will love this truly
jumbo book, featuring 256 pages of world-famous
Highlights Hidden Pictures scenes. That's more
than 200 seek-and-find puzzles, including double-
page puzzles! Kids can find pigs riding unicycles,
kangaroos visiting the moon, pigeons playing
pranks, and other funny scenes. Perfect for ages
6-9, this book will keep enthusiastic puzzlers
busy at home or on the go. The 1500-plus hidden
objects include cleverly hidden bananas,
butterflies, sailboats, pizza, and so much more.
Loaded with surprises, this jumbo book of fun
makes a great gift for all Hidden Pictures fans.
Hidden-object games are so much fun for kids — and
grown-ups! — and this Hidden Pictures book will
provide hours of skill-building entertainment for
all ages. Searching for objects in Hidden Pictures
scenes helps develop vocabulary, concentration and
attention to detail — all skills necessary for
school. Crafted by the puzzle pros at Highlights,
every Hidden Pictures puzzle encourages



9

independence and persistence that are reinforced
by humor and fun. It all adds up to a good time
and positive learning experiences.
  Noah's Ark Teresa Bateman,2021-02-09 Share a
classic Bible story with this one-of-a-kind Hidden
Pictures storybook. Winner of the Mom’s Choice
Gold Award and National Parenting Seal of
Approval, this unique 32-page storybook makes a
perfect gift for religious holidays or milestones
like a baptism, First Communion or confirmation.
It's sure to be a treasured gift for years to
come. A perfect read-aloud story to share with the
entire family, this book tells the story of Noah's
quest to build an ark to save Earth's animals from
a great flood. This hardcover picture book follows
Noah's journey through simple language and vibrant
Hidden Pictures scenes. Find more than 120 hidden
objects throughout the beautifully illustrated
pages. Children ages 4-8 will enjoy this special
retelling of the beloved story with engaging, fun
puzzles to solve along the way! Crafted by
childhood experts, this storybook will foster a
love of reading while helping improve children’s
concentration, attention to detail and more
important school skills.
  Hidden Pictures Dady Coloring Book,2020-03-07
Hidden Objects Observe, locate and find all the
hidden objects in this Hidden Object book This
innovative book has cleverly disguised animal
puzzles kids can reveal with a handy seek-and-find
wand that's included on the cover. This seasonal
search-and-find book will test readers' spotting
skills as they look for all 5+ characters in every
scene. Plus, head to the back of the book for over
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45 extra things to search for. Perfect to take
along on airplane or car trips, or as a rainy-day
activity for the whole family, this is also a
spectacular gift for any occasion. Hidden Object
Hunt is a fun filled and object finding book that
challenges you to solve various puzzles and
problems one by one. Picture stages give you
images of the items you need to find, making it
easy to complete challenges by matching item to
item. It is a very challenging and addictive find
hidden objects puzzle full of entertainment for
both kids and adults.
  Hidden Objects I Spy! A-Z Daianm
Kowlcayzk,2020-05-24 Hidden Objects I Spy! A-Z
Educational game for kids. A lot of things to
find. A-Z in alphabetical order. Ideal for
learning ABC! Among the many image on the page,
your task is to find an object or animal starting
with a particular letter. Find a food that starts
with A or an animal that starts with E. Each
puzzle focuses on a different letter of the
alphabet - alphabetical order. Find the item that
matches the letter, then flip the page over and
check if you have chosen correctly. The ideal book
for kids. Develops imagination and teaches
observation. Your kids will have fun while
learning. Combine the pleasant with the useful.
About book: 54 pages 8.25 x 8.25 inches matte
cover perfect for kids Simply click the BUY NOW
button to get a copy!
  More Hidden Pictures® Two-Player Puzzles
Highlights,2020-02-04 Two-player Hidden Pictures®
puzzles gives kids twice the fun as they work
cooperatively, take turns, and compete to solve
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double puzzles with more than 800 objects to find.
This companion to the innovative Hidden Pictures®
Two-Player Puzzles book includes even MORE fun and
challenging puzzles to solve. In a unique new
twist on the best-selling classic Hidden Pictures®
puzzle books, each puzzle duo is created to engage
pairs of players while honing their concentration
skills and attention to detail. This is the
perfect addition to family game night, ideal for a
rainy-day activity--and makes a great gift!
  In This Picture 2 - More Hidden Objects for You
to Find! Elle Simms,2018-02-15 Do you like
puzzles? Do you have a keen eye? In This Picture
2: More hidden objects for you to find! is a
hidden pictures book for kids! Filled with large,
full color photos, and with DOZENS of objects
hidden inside every picture, In This Picture 2 is
sure to delight children of all ages. The
carefully crafted scenes are playful, whimsical,
and engaging. For every sharply detailed picture,
there is a list of objects to find that range from
easy and obvious to very difficult to spot, making
this an excellent gift for families with kids of
varying ages. Even adults will enjoy searching for
the more cleverly hidden ones. INSIDE THIS
EDITION: 3 bonus pictures with one extra hard
object to find! KIDS - Are you up for the
challenge? Do you think you can find EVERY object
hiding in this book? This activity book is perfect
for:rainy days waiting rooms long car rides time
away from screens/devices kids who don't like to
read birthday gifts, Christmas presents and
stocking stuffers for kids children who enjoy
puzzles, brain teasers and picture puzzle books
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and Where's Waldo type of books. Get your copy
today! Click ADD TO CART now!
  Bear's Merry Book of Hidden Things Gergely
Dudás,2017-09-19 If you’re searching for Where’s
Waldo? for the next generation, this holiday seek-
and-find from internet sensation Gergely Dudás
will have you—and your kids—busy for hours. Bear
loves the holidays, and this year he's throwing a
party for all his animal friends. But there's so
much to do to get ready—and he is only one very
little bear! Can you help Bear find all the secret
treasures he needs for his party? Readers of all
ages will find this lush, charming illustrated
wonderland irresistible—and irresistibly
challenging—and will return to it again and again.
  Jane Jensen Anastasia Salter,2017-04-06 In the
1990s, the Personal Computer (or PC) was on the
rise in homes, and with it came new genres of
play. Yet most of the games in these new genres
featured fantasylands or humorous science fiction
landscapes with low stakes and little to suggest
the potential of the PC as a serious space for art
and play. Jane Jensen's work and landmark Gabriel
Knight series brought a new darkness and
personality to PC gaming, offering a first
powerful glimpse of what games could be as they
came of age. As an author and designer, Jensen
brought her approach as a designer-writer hybrid
to the forefront of game design, with an approach
to developing environments through detailed
research to make game settings come to life, an
attention to mature dilemmas and complex character
development, and an audience-driven vision for
genres reaching beyond the typical market



13

approaches of the gaming industry. With a brand
new interview with Jensen herself, Anastasia
Salter provides the first ever look Jensen's
impact and role in advancing interactive narrative
and writing in the game design process.
  The Jumbo Book of Hidden Pictures Highlights for
Children,1992 One of the most popular features
ofHighlights for Children,hidden pictures provides
boys and girls with hours of fascinating and
challenging fun. The editors of the popular
children's magazine have thater more the 70 hidden
pictures--containing more than 1,000 objects to
find. An answer key is provided in the back of the
book.

Hidden Object Game Hidden Book Review: Unveiling
the Power of Words

In some sort of driven by information and
connectivity, the ability of words has be much
more evident than ever. They have the capacity to
inspire, provoke, and ignite change. Such may be
the essence of the book Hidden Object Game Hidden,
a literary masterpiece that delves deep in to the
significance of words and their affect our lives.
Published by a renowned author, this captivating
work takes readers on a transformative journey,
unraveling the secrets and potential behind every
word. In this review, we shall explore the book is
key themes, examine its writing style, and analyze
its overall effect on readers.
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